AMI Withdraws
Request to Drill On
Forest Service Land

PRT Staff

According to the US Forest Service (USFS) website, Arizona
Mining Inc. has withdrawn their request to expand exploratory
drilling onto Forest Service land. That request was the subject
of public comments sent in to the USFS by many local resi-
dents a few months ago. The PRT learned of this development
just before going to press, and we expect to know more about
the reason for AMI's withdrawal, and to report on it, in our
next issue.
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